
    

 

 

 
 

TRINITY GRAMMAR SCHOOL FIESTA - CAR SHOW INVITATION 
 
We invite you & your members to come along for a day out & enjoy the company of fellow motoring 
enthusiasts at our annual school Fiesta.  We welcome all makes and models to participate in our 
car show on the magnificent grounds of Trinity Grammar School at Summer Hill 2130. 
 
Events during the day include: 
 International Food Stalls 
 Musical Items by the school bands 
 NSW Fire Brigade Band 
 A large variety of stalls 
 Sporting Activities 
 Amusement Rides 
 Silent auction 
 
Over the last few years we have seen the event grow and grow with a large number of cars 
coming along both from within the school community and through associated car club members. 
We can write you a formal invitation to help with Club Plates. 
 
The Fiesta will be on Saturday 26th November 2016 and formally starts 
at 10.00am so we encourage all participant cars to arrive between 8.30am 
and 9.30am, off Prospect Road in Summer Hill.  Departure can be to suit 
your own circumstance but generally later in afternoon.  Access is level.  
You are welcome to set up a dedicated car club area on the oval.  
 
Can you please share and if you are able to attend, could you please let me know names/ cars by 
12th November so we can plan space on the oval. 
 
THIS YEAR WE WILL BE OFFERING A COFFEE/ DRINK VOUCHER FOR EACH CAR THAT 
ATTENDS. 
 
Any questions please call or email me. 
 
James Trevena – Trinity P&F President, (and Citroen 2CV owner).  
jtrevena@midsongroup.com.au                                0410 552 153 
 
Enjoy the photos from previous years. 
 

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    
 

 

mailto:jtrevena@midsongroup.com.au

